
 

 

Widmer End Community Combined School and 
Pre-School 

 

2nd December 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Year 3 Ashmolean Museum Trip - Wednesday 26th February 2025 

 

In connection with the History National Curriculum, we have arranged a class visit to the Ashmolean Museum on 

Wednesday 26th February. During the visit, the children will be taking part in a “Life in Ancient Egypt” workshop 

and will tour the Ancient Egyptian and Sudan galleries, becoming Egyptian detectives! 

 

Children will need to: 

● Wear full school uniform 

● Bring a nut-free packed lunch (no glass or cans please) 

 

We need a number of adult helpers to accompany the class on the trip, and we welcome your participation. If you 

are able to attend, please contact the school office. 

 

The required contribution towards the cost of the trip will be £23.  Please confirm attendance and permission 

via ParentPay, by the 8th January. ParentPay accepts debit and credit cards as well as bank transfers. Please 

bear in mind that we must cover costs to ensure all children can attend the trip, or it will have to be cancelled. 

If this would cause you financial difficulty please contact the school office. The school’s policy on charging for 

trips and enrichment activities can be viewed HERE. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

  

    

  

Ms Z Atkins 

Year 3 Teacher 
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